Landon State Office Building 900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504 Topeka, KS 66612



phone: 785-296-2436 fax: 785-296-0231 steve.anderson@budget.ks.gov

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director

Division of the Budget

Sam Brownback, Governor

January 26, 2012

The Honorable Anthony Brown, Chairperson House Committee on Commerce and Economic Development Statehouse, Room 151-S Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Brown:

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2515 by House Committee on Commerce and

Economic Development

This is to notify you that the Division of the Budget is preparing a fiscal note for the bill indicated above. A request to provide fiscal effect information has been sent to one or more agencies or organizations, and we are awaiting a response from them to complete the fiscal note. This notice is to acknowledge that a hearing has been scheduled on the bill and to advise you of the status of the fiscal note in our continuing effort to provide useful and timely information on proposed legislation. As soon as the necessary information is received, the fiscal note will be completed and submitted to you for your deliberations.

If you have questions or more detailed information is desired, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA

Director of the Budget